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KENSINGTON PALACE

From:  Commander Robert Dixon, R.N.,
Equerry to T.R.H. The Prince and Princess of Wales

Private and Confidential

26 June, 2024

Dear Mr. Attruia,

Thank you for your thoughtful message to The
Princess of Wales, sharing your well wishes during this
period of recovery.

It was so kind of you to write, and we really
appreciate your support during this time.

Her Royal Highness would have us pass on her
warmest thanks for your message and very best wishes to
you.
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Mr. Gianfranco Attruia,
European Security and Defence Association
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